
  March 14, 2025 

 
 
 
Dear Bentley Community, 
 
We would like to inform you about some recent updates in Workday that will be 
implemented this weekend that pertain to registration functionalities:  
 

• The button displays for adding, dropping, withdrawing, and swapping classes 
has been updated. 

• The reserved capacity display for course sections has a new look and has been 
refreshed. 

 
We’ve included visuals and attached a job aid for your reference. 
 
Previous Swap/Drop/Withdraw display: 
The previous display placed the registration actions on the far right of the screen, which at 
times made them difficult to see. 
 

 
 
 
Updated Swap/Drop/Withdraw visual display: 
The new display is located next to the course under "Actions" and includes a dropdown 
menu for selecting your desired action. We’ve also included a job aid that should provide 
additional assistance. 
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Previous Reserved Capacity Display: 
 
 

 
 
 
Updated Reserved Capacity Display: 
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